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MAY 9:
Vice Admiral 

Matthew Kohler 
Comm. Naval Info Forces
Lunch Meeting @ Sheraton

MAY 16:
Mark Alexa

Community Shelter Services
Lunch Meeting @ Sheraton

MAY 23:
Christine Riehl
Fair Districts PA 

Lunch Meeting @ Sheraton

Dr. David C. Hyland is vice president for Mercyhurst North East, where he oversees the 
North East campus of Mercyhurst University as well as its satellite campuses at Corry 
and the Booker T. Washington Center in Erie. In addition to directing the academic 
enterprise, he manages the administrative side of the house, including Admissions 
and Financial Aid, IT, Police and Safety, Student Life, Athletics, Campus Ministry, the 
Bookstore, and Parkhurst Dining Services.

Dr. Hyland began his career at Mercyhurst in 1995, holding a joint appointment in the 
departments of anthropology/archaeology and biology, and was promoted to full 
professor in 2008. He has taught 3,600 students and published or presented more 
than 100 articles, book chapters, papers, reviews and reports. He has managed numer-
ous labs, the biology department, and the former School of Health Professions and 
Public Health at Mercyhurst.

As the top administrator of Mercyhurst North East, Dr. Hyland is committed to creating 
transformational opportunities for students who otherwise might not get the chance. 
He is here today to tell you much more, particularly highlighting the new Women and 
Children Program the university will launch this summer to help single mothers get a 
college education and better their lives and those of their children.

Please join me in welcoming Dr. David Hyland.

Dr. David Hyland
Mercyhurst University, NE

Program Schedule
8:00 am Breakfast Meeting

at the Conference Center 
at the Manufacturer Association

7:30 am buffet opens | 8 am meeting
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Hoops for Haiti
3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 

Fundraiser
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students from Villa will be traveling to Haiti to help the children
at the EBAC Orphanage. All proceeds from the basketball

tournament, including 50/50 and basket raffles sales, will benefit
the needs of the orphanage.

 
 

Register in the Prep and Villa main offices 
or by contacting Erin Cox at

Erin.Cox@prep-villa.com

Where: Prep-Villa
Events Center 

When: Saturday,
April 14, 2018

Time: Starts at 9am
Cost: $8 per person
(3 players per team)

Optional: 1 alternate per team
Separate boys and girls

brackets

 

The event raised $1,700.00
Thanks to all who donated!

Donations can be made to Karen Burton Horstman 
any time until the team leaves on July 10th

Checks can be made out to Villa Maria Mission Club.

Questions?
contact Karen:

kbh@burtonfuneralhome.com

Supports the VMA Haiti Mission Team’s trip 
to EBAC Orphanage in Cap-Haitien, Haiti in July 2018. 

ALL ARE WELCOME!  Please come and support us! 

 

 
 

WHEN:  April 29, 2018 
                 4:00 – 6:00 PM 

 

 
WHERE:  Kingsley Hall 

        Stone UMC 
            Meadville, PA
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Happy Birthday to you!

Jim Hynes on April 29th
Robert Allshouse on April 30th
Mary Jane Antoon on May 1st

Caroline Staab on May 2

We hope you enjoy your day!

We want to send lots of birthday wishes to 

Rotary International President Ian Riseley challenged every Rotary club to make a difference 
by planting a tree for each of its members between the start of the Rotary year on July 1 and Earth day 
on April 22, 2018.  

We are participating in the District Governor’s Tree Project and the trees have been given to the Club.  
We received 160 trees (80 each) from Musser Forests in Indiana, PA on Friday.  

Our club has chosen two types of trees, white flowering dogwood trees 1 yr old 10" tall and red maple 
(acer rubrum) trees 3 yr old 8-18" tall.   All are bare rooted and will need to be planted rather quickly.  

Not all the trees have been spoken for at this time so if anyone from the club would like a tree for them-
selves or knows of an agency that is interested in some let me know.  

Also volunteers may be needed to plant them if an agency needs assistance with the digging.  

Please contact, Caroline Staab, at 240-8762 or staab@fnb-corp.com for further information or 
to assist with the project.

Rotary International
Tree Project


